S RBRUNSWICK C Eng, FICE, FCIOB

138 Woodcock Hill
Kenton, Middx.
HA3 0JN

27" April 2020

Ref 2012 -1a

Mr Costas Mouyiariis
Maplehill Properties Ltd
41 High Street
Southgate

London

N14 6LD

Dear Mr Mouyiaris

Re: 69 Kentish Town Road

Further to my letter to you dated 14" April 2020 confirming my appointment for the
review of the basement | am writing to reconfirm the scope of my appointment.

I will carry out a review of the design of the basement permanent and temporary
works, once the permanent works have been approved by Building Control. | will then
undertake inspections to approve the critical elements of the installation of the
temporary works and monitor its progress and performance. | would subsequently
inspect the installation of the permanent works associated with the basement. At
each stage | would report on any concerns | have to you and the contractor so that
these can be addressed. This role will continue for the duration of the basement
construction.

Yours sincerely,

Steven R Brunswick



